
TOWN OF LOVELL 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

OCTOBER 13, 2020 

 

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Larry Fox, Meg Dyer and 

Heinrich Wurm. 

 

1. Approved October 6, 2020 minutes. 

2. Meg Dyer came in to discuss fall sports and the Gasping Gobbler for Lovell Recreation. 

We all agreed to hold off due to the Covid 19. 

3. Steve Goldsmith made a motion to put Eugene Jordan on the Planing Board as an 

alternate Bob Drew seconded we all agreed. 

4. Heinrich Wurm informed us that Southern Maine Reginal Planning Commission would 

like to meet with the Select Board and the Planning Board to discuss the Comprehensive 

Plan. 

5. Docks are being removed. 

6. Larry Fox reported he is preparing the Fern Drive Bridge area for the new bridge  

7. Adjourned at 8:15. 


